

Creative Womyn Down Under Email Newsletter

25 January 2011

Happy 2011!!

Thank you to our very patient subscribers and friends as we begin another year with a newsletter. We have had a wonderfully busy 2010 and are preparing for an even bigger year ahead. We hope you are just as excited about all the opportunities for creativity in 2011 as we are.

Many of you receiving this newsletter have been subscribers since we began in 2006 and others have joined as recently as just this month.

We want to let you know that we have moved to an online newsletter / subscriber set up so if you want to let friends know about it they can go to our home.newsletter is being sent to you.

New website now online

We also wanted to let you know that we have updated our website, adding more functions and pages for your interest. As a reminder about the purpose of the site from our home page:

Our vision "Connecting Womyn & Creative Expression" is about developing networks and friendships amongst creative womyn in Australia and beyond via our own events, and the provision of great links to online creativity and womyn's resources. All who identify as womyn are welcome to participate in CWDU organised events, which we always aim to make both physically and financially accessible.

We continue to offer a free space online for womyn to share information on events of interest to other womyn (these may not necessarily be womyn-only events). Please see our <u>noticeboard</u> page for listings, such as the not to be missed Joni Mitchell / Leonard Cohen Tribute night in Sydney this Saturday night - more info above.

Noticeboard listings are all free. <u>Contact</u> us with anything you would like to add to any of the resource pages and we will happily consider them.

Tribute concert this Saturday night

29 January 2011, 7pm Earlwood, Sydney

Suzanne Sheridan (USA) sings the songs of Joni Mitchell & Leonard Cohen

\$20 entry. RSVP to Hanumani & Shanti Devi hanumani@ymail.com or phone 0425 213 232

(address on registration) www.suzannesheridan.com

In our thoughts...

Aussies affected by recent floods. We have been to a number of events to help raise much needed money. If you can help, view these links to donate:

Queensland Flood Appeal

Victorian Flood Appeal

If you have already been to any of our events and would like to provide feedback or even comment on our online material, feel free to leave a message in our new website guestbook.

We have also just joined <u>facebook</u>, and you may have already been sent a "like" link from us this morning.

We look forward to both hearing from you, and bringing you more email news as we develop our 2011 events and build on our website resources.

In Creativity and Sistahood

Georgina JD Abrahams & Gabrielle Journey Jones CREATIVE WOMYN DOWN UNDER

Creative Womyn Down Under Sydney, Australia www.creativewomyn.net

Powered by YMLP.com